Debra Thomeson

From: Liz Bacom <lizbacom@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 2, 2025 9:06 PM
To: Assembly

Subject: Letter to Assembly

.............................................................................................................................................................................................

.............................................................................................................................................................................................

To Assembly:

| urge you to all vote to approve sending the proposed letter to our DC delegation. A unanimous message
from our local elected officials will carry a lot of weight.

Additionally, every decision being made from here out regarding local budgets must include a caveat for
catastrophic loss of federal revenue, programs and jobs. If planning does not coincide with the rather
routine discussion of budgets, staffing, programs and capitol expenses then we might all be caught with
our pants down. How’s that for a visual?

But seriously, it’s time to push back against extreme political polarization, roll up the sleeves, sharpen
those pencils and prepare for the proverbial fork in the road this community might be facing if the

Washington administration continues their arbitrary and poorly researched cuts.

Thank you for your service to our magnificent little community.



